
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

             

CIRCULAR NO. 052/RIAS/ 2023-24                                                       DATE- 10-08-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

On the occasion of National Sports Day on August 29th, we are happy to inform you that we 

will be having an inter-house football and badminton tournament on August 15th from 10:30 

a.m. to 12:15 p.m. for students of Grade 2 to 6. 

We would like to cordially invite all the parents for your presence and cheer our young 

athletes. Please find the attached invitation for your reference. 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 


